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Welcome to the Spring 2021 semester! 

The college has been busy preparing for the return of our students. We’ve missed you! 

While most classes will continue to be held in remote setting, that hasn’t dulled the 

excitement of our faculty and staff for the start of the semester. 

Take a minute to check out our Spring 2021 Welcome Video 

and you’ll see what we mean. 

On behalf of all our faculty and staff, we wish you success. As 

President Keegan says in the video, please know that we are 

just a phone call, text, email or chat away should you have any 

questions or concerns as the semester advances. 

Whether you’re new to the college community or a returning student, thank you for choosing 

North Country! 

Can I come to campus? Do I need to be tested? What’s the plan? 

Most Spring 2021 classes will be conducted in an online format, but there are a few programs 

that will have an on-campus component. Students in these programs will have to follow a 

series of screening, testing and mask wearing/social distancing protocols in order to be on 

campus. 

These and other students may also make appointments to 

come to campus, to use the Learning Assistance Center or 

library, for example, but only after Feb. 16, and only following 

the same protocols. 

For more information, check out the college ’s Plan for the 

Spring 2021 semester on our website. Here, you’ll find an 

easy-to-read synopsis of our protocols and guidelines, as 

well as a full version of the plan.  

This page also includes links to screening and attestation forms, along with details on 

orientation, student life activities and the sanctions for violating our COVID protocols. 

Curbside Book Pick-Up Available through Feb. 12 

Save on shipping charges! The college book stores in both Saranac Lake and Malone are 

closed to in-person visits, but they are offering free curbside pickup through Feb. 12.  

For more information: 

• College Store website: http://bookstore.nccc.edu 

• Malone: collegestoreml@nccc.edu or 518-354-5170 

• Saranac Lake: collegestoremain@nccc.edu or 518-354-

5171  

Fall 2020 President’s List and VP List Students Announced 

As we get ready to start the spring semester, here’s a shout-out 

to our top students from Fall 2020. Last week, the college 

announced its President’s List and Vice President’s List honor 

students from the fall semester. 

The President’s List recognizes those students who have a 

semester grade point average of 3.50 or better. Students whose 

GPA is between 3.25 and 3.49 are recognized in the Vice 

President for Academic Affairs Honor List.  

Check out the press release on our website. Congratulations to 

all these amazing students, and keep up the great work!  

 

Contact information 

Main: 518-891-2915 or 888-TRY-NCCC 

Academic Affairs: vpaa@nccc.edu 

Admissions: admissions@nccc.edu, 888-TRY-NCCC 

Business Office: businessoffice@nccc.edu; ext. 1688 

Financial Aid: financialaid@nccc.edu; ext. 1687 

IT Help Desk: helpdesk@nccc.edu; ext. 4357 

Registrar: records@nccc.edu; ext. 1689 

Residence Life/Association: 518-354-0347 

Student Affairs: studentlife@nccc.edu 

23 Santanoni Ave.  

Saranac Lake, NY 12983 

www.nccc.edu 

 

Click here to see the video! 
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